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School Councillors  2017 – 2018 

 
Nigel the Puma 

     
After collecting £78.51 for Nigel the puma at Lincolnshire Wildlife Park, the school 
councillors went to visit him. 

Remembrance Service 2017 

     
 

The School Council taking part in the Remembrance service at Wainfleet 
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Rotary Button Collection 

   
The School Council carried out their first duty on Thursday. They met Margaret and Norman 
from Skegness Rotary. They accepted a certificate from the Rotary Club. They listened as 
Margaret and Norman told them about local projects. 

 

The councillors have started a ‘Button Collection’ project on behalf of the Rotary 
Club. All buttons collected will be used to make toys for children who have lost their toys in 
recent disasters overseas. The children were also told about the Rotary Club’s mission to 
place defibrillators around the Skegness area. Our school will be hosting First Aid Training 
on behalf of the Rotary Club in the new year. We will be welcoming children from several 
local schools – it’s going to be great! 
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